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Traffic Advisory   
 

Westbound Lane Closure I-10, Exit 85 Bridge 
Deming, NM 

 
Deming: The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) will be doing 
bridge work on I-10, exit 85, near Quality Inn Motel, beginning Monday, 
November 2nd for one month.  The bridge will be closed to westbound traffic and 
will not be accessible onto westbound only. 
 
 
 

### 
 
For information regarding this project, you may contact Earl Franks, New Mexico  
Department of Transportation, District One Bridge Engineer at (575) 202-9406, 
thank you. 
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